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Introduction  

 

This COVID-19 Pupil Code of Conduct is an Appendix to Sofrydd Primary 

School’s Behaviour Policy. We know it may be scary for you returning to school, 

but the below code of conduct is there to keep you, your families, your 

teachers and school staff safe.  

 

Behaviour  

 

 You must listen to what your teacher or a member of school staff tells you;  

 You must not have any form of physical (touching) contact;  

 You must not spit;  

 You must not be unkind to anyone who has had corona virus;  

 You must not bully anyone, including online bullying;  

 You must be kind and respectful;  

 You should talk about your worries and fears with a member of staff.  

 

Clothing  

 

 School uniform IS NOT required;  

 Your clothes must be changed every day;  

 You should try and have one pair of shoes for school that are only worn in 

school.   

 

Social Distancing  

 

 You must not make physical contact with anyone in school;  

 You must not share items, such as pens, pencils, books, phones, food or 

drink;   

 You must follow the signs in school;  

 You must not play contact sports.  

 

Hygiene  

 

 You must bring in your own water container with lid;  

 You must wash your hands regularly;  

 You must brush your teeth before coming to school;  

 You must wear your hair up if long;  

 You must not share food or drink with your friends;  

 You must wipe your nose with a tissue and put it in the bin;  

 You must not bring items from home into school, unless agreed with a 

member of staff; 

 You should try not to touch your face.  
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Illness  

 

 If you are unwell you must not come into school;  

 If you are unwell in school, you must tell a member of staff immediately;  

 If someone in your family is unwell you must not come into school;  

 If a friend says they feel unwell you must tell a member of staff 

immediately.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


